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Communication facilitators continue to work together to keep the lines 
of communication open to and from our members.  We continue to get 
positive feedback from both This Week as well as the CCQ.  We 
attribute this to the quality of the writing, a better format, and a focus 
that includes greater Center City, vs. only happenings in our catchment 
area.  
 
Focus has been on promoting the auction and is now switching to the 
Annual Meeting, for which we have an attractive speaker, Josh Shapiro, 
PA Attorney General.  We will also be promoting the changes in the 
bylaws and elections of our Board of Directors.  
 
We have also submitted a budget request to the Finance Committee for 
consideration.  We hope to increase our outreach with a minimal 
amount of funds.  
 
 


